No.[1-22/AAIVS/

This file was retumed to Director (TW) from Secretary
(%) (TW) on 17.7.2002 as the subject matter was required to be

placed before the Expert Committee on Jarawas which met on
l 17.7.2002 at Raj Niwas.

The issue as noted in paras 81/N onwards was discussed
in detail by the Expert Committee on 17.7.2002 at Raj Niwas. It
(q]) was decided that A&N Administration shall write to the Director

General, ICMR to look into the issue of Profoessor S.C.Sehgal,
Director (RMRC), Port Blair going to Press and thereby making
- sensational news. Director (Health Services) shall prepare
". detailed comments on the report sent by Professor Sehgal and the
copy of the of the comments of Director of Health Services will

be sent to Director General ICMR.

; Accordingly, draft letter addressed to Director General,
Lq {) ‘ ICMR is placed opposite for perusal and approval. Similarly,

DHS could be reminded again to send the comments on the
report of the Professor Sehgal of RMRC
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